
Town of Garfield Special Meeting 

Monday, July 5, 2021 – 6:30 p.m. 

Garfield Town Hall 

 

Chairman Steve Dickinsen called this Special Meeting of the Town Board of the 

Town of Garfield to order on Monday, July 5, 2021, at 6:35 p.m. in the town hall 

on Hillcrest Road. Present were Chairman Dickinsen, First Supervisor Lamoine 

Hanson, Second Supervisor Glenn Fremstad, Treasurer Clark Walker, and Clerk 

Ardy Robertson. Meeting notice verified. Motion to approve agenda made by 

Hanson, seconded by Fremstad, and carried. Also in attendance was Alice Glavin. 

 

Motion by Hanson, seconded by Fremstad, to pass Resolution 070521-A to make 

application to the Board of Commissioners of Public Lands for the Town of 

Garfield to borrow the sum of $217,695.13 for the purpose of refinancing BCPL 

Loan #2014115 for the Garfield town shop and hall building. Aye’s 3, No’s 0. 

Motion carried. 

 

Motion by Fremstad, seconded by Hanson, to pass Resolution 070521-B to make 

application to the Board of Commissioners of Public Lands for the Town of 

Garfield to borrow the sum of $124,321.71 for the purpose of purchasing a new 

truck with snow package for Town of Garfield. Aye’s 3, No’s 0. Motion carried. 

 

Motion to adjourn made by Hanson, seconded by Dickinsen, and carried.  

Meeting adjourned. Next meeting will be held Tuesday, July 13, 2021, at 6:30 

p.m., in the town hall. 

 

Ardy Robertson, Clerk 

 


